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What an incredibly busy 3 months we
have had. Qualifiers and Championships
Galore. Well done and thank you to every

member who has represented the club
and thank you to those who have taken on

volunteer roles! 

Interested in joining the
Committee?

Read on to find out about
upcoming opportunities



British Riding Clubs Area 9 
Junior Winter Dressage  

4th March 

May 2023

Junior Novice Team 
1st place 

Katie H - Individual 1st 
Alexandra M - Individual 2nd 

Lola S - Individual 1st 
Tilly R - Individual 2nd 




Junior Intermediate Team 2nd place
Olivia T - 3rd Individually 
Faith L - 2nd Individually 
Tilly R - 2nd Individually 
Lara E - 2nd Individually 




Congratulations to all our Junior riders who
represented the club at the Area 9 Winter

Dressage at Caron Robert’s Equestrian 
Great effort by all and fantastic results!






British Riding Clubs 
Arena Eventing Champs

Aston Le Walls 11th -12th March  

May 2023

Junior 90cm Team
Gracie G 
Amelia T 

Imogen G  

Mixed 100cm Team: 12th
Julian H 
Sophie L 
Luke B 

Melissa A 

Mixed 70cm Team: 11th 
Hollie C  

Phoebe D  
Gemma B 
Annalea H



Junior 80cm Individual: 

Jessica S  



British Riding Clubs
Novice Winter Champs

Arena UK 31st March -2nd April

May 2023

Team 2nd

Congratulations to our incredible Seniors who
attended the Novice Winter Championships at Arena

UK and came away with Team 2nd in the 80cm!
Amazing effort ladies, well done!



Jill H, Gemma B, Phoebe D, Jordan P



Well done to Jill H for achieving Individual 8th



The tense jump off can be viewed on Horse & Country

TV, and highlights of the day can be found on our
Social Media Channels.  






British Riding Clubs 
Intermediate Winter Dressage Champs

Onley 22nd - 23rd April

May 2023

Congratulations to Jill H and Chantelle B who represented
the club at the Intermediate Winter Dressage Champs at

Onley. 
Jill and Chantelle both rode lovely tests and whilst they

didn't place we are still incredibly proud of what they
achieved. 

Videos can be found on our Social Media Channels. 



British Riding Clubs 
Combined Training 

Qualifiers

May 2023

Juniors
Bath Soap
2nd Place

Katie H - 1st
Faith L - 2nd
Zara B - 1st
Tilly R - 3rd

Juniors
Bath Bubbles

1st Place
Darcy S - 2nd

Zara B - 1st
Archie B - 2nd

Polly M - 1st

Well done to all our Junior and Senior members who took
part in the Combined Training Qualifiers at West Wilts. A

great turnout, with many strong performances! Well done to
all involved.

Seniors
Bath Team 1
10th Place

Julia H - 11th 
Laura H - 9th

Gemma H - 3rd
Jordan P - 10th

Seniors
Bath Team 2

1st Place
Zoe S - 1st

Gemma B - 8th
Jill H - 1st 

Debbie M - 6th

Seniors
Bath Team 3

12th Place
Chloe E - 10th 
Kayleigh I - 6th
Gemma B - 11th

Seniors
Individual: Odette S - 7th Place



British Riding Clubs 
Combined Challenge

Qualifiers

May 2023

An incredible turnout for the Combined Challenge Qualifiers
at West Wilts saw Team and Individual placings galore.

An incredibly fun day, well done and thank you to everyone
involved. 

Mixed 70cm 
Bath Juniors - 1st Place

Archie B
Zara B - 1st

Meredith M - 6th
Faith L - 3rd






Mixed 70cm 
Bath Seniors (red) - 3rd

Place
Jordan P - 5th 

Gemma B
Hannah B

Hollie C - 8th 

Individual
Kayleigh I - 9th 




Junior 80cm 
Bath Reds - 1st Place

Meredith M - 6th 
Zara B - 2nd 

Darcey S - 5th 
Amelia T - 4th 






Junior 80cm 
Bath Blues - 2nd Place

Zara B - 7th 
Faith L - 1st 

Emilia K - 3rd
Rebecca K - 8th






Senior 80cm 
2nd Place

Jordan P - 3rd
Gemma B
Zoe S - 8th

Jill H 

Junior 90cm 
1st Place

Emelia K - 1st 
Darcey S - 2nd 

Lara E - 3rd 





Senior 90cm Individual
Jill H - 5th 

Chloe R - 7th 



Senior 80cm

Individual 
Gemma B

Laura H





Senior Team 
5th Place
Jill H - 1st 

Zoe S - 4th 
Gemma B - 12th 
Debbie M - 22nd 



Senior Individual 
Gemma H - 16th 

British Riding Clubs
Combined Champs

Aston Le Walls 20th - 21st May

May 2023

Following our success at the Combined Qualifiers we
travelled to Aston Le Walls to represent the club at the

Combined Championships. It was an incredible weekend
with many celebrations for both Individual and Team

successes. 

Combined Training 

Junior Team Bath Soap
7th Place

Lola S - 9th 
Faith L - 3rd
Zara B - 6th 

Junior Team Bath
Bubbles

10th Place 
Zara B - 8th 

Archie B - 8th 
Lara E - 5th 

A special mention for Jill H
who finished individual 1st.
A fantastic achievement

in a very competitive
class! Well done



British Riding Clubs
Combined Champs

Aston Le Walls 20th - 21st May

May 2023

Combined Challenge  

Junior 80cm Team
3rd Place 

Zara B
Faith L
Lara E
Lola S

Mixed 70cm Team 
Gemma B

Chloe E
Archie B
Zara B

Senior 80cm Team 
14th Place 
Gemma B

Jill H
Phoebe D

Zoe S 



Important 
announcements

May 2023

After many years of excellent
service to the club, Kate will be
stepping down from the role of

treasurer.
If you are interested in taking on

this role, please email
bathridingclub@hotmail.com to

express your interest.

Membership 
Reminder

Interested in
joining the

Committee?
Treasurer
required

Write your full name 
Ensure you register each person

individually, not as a family
When completing a form for a Junior
rider, please write the child's name,

not the parents name.
Write your full address, with

postcode

When completing your membership
forms please can you ensure you fill

them in correctly. 
You must:




       



BRC Area 9
Upcoming Qualifiers 

Saturday 3rd June 
Dressage to Music
@Burrows Court

Sunday 18th June 
Horse Trials 

@WWEC
70cm - 100cm classes  

Saturday 24th June 
Dressage 

@Rectory  

Saturday 8th July 
SJ

@Rectory  

Champs will take place on
29th Sept - 1st October @

Bury Farm

Champs will take place on 

4th-6th August @Swalcliffe

Please email to express your
interest in competing as part of

a team or as an individual 



Kate Raynor
BE100

Champion

Congratulations Kate Raynor and Annandale Idris
on their phenomenal achievement 



BE100 winner British Eventing Official The Voltaire
Design Grassroots Championships 2023 Badminton

Horse Trials



We are privileged to have Kate represent our club,
coach for our club, but most importantly be our

friend! We could not be prouder of your
achievement and we are so pleased for you! 

May 2023



Sharing the good

stuff!

If you’ve been up to something

exciting with your horse we want


to hear about it! Share your

pictures and news with us! Tag


us in your posts.   
 

@bathridingclub@bathridingclub


